
Submitter: Naomi Smith 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Emergency Management, General 
Government, and Veterans 

Measure, Appointment 
or Topic: 

HB2995 

I am in full support of reparations for Black Oregonians. The racist past and present 

of Oregon and the United States has disenfranchised Black people, and it is only fair 

that reparations are given. 


